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Public Protection Officer 
Licensing 
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Dear Teresa 
 
Re: New Premises Licence Application - Four Seasons Coffee Shop, 3 Market Street, 
Trowbridge, BA14 8EY  
 
The Food and Safety Team, Wiltshire Council are in receipt of a new application for a Premises 
Licence to be granted under the provision of the Licensing Act 2003 for the above premises. 
 
With respect to the Public Safety licensing objective the Food and Safety Team, as a Responsible 
Authority, must object to this application. 
 
There has been a long history of non-compliance demonstrated by the owner of the business, Mr 
Kenan Olmez, both in terms of food hygiene legislation and for the purpose of this representation 
health and safety legislation.  Mr Olmez has repeatedly shown complete contempt towards officers 
and has demonstrated obstructive behaviour on a number of occasions.  Furthermore, Mr Olmez 
having repeatedly been found to be in breach of legislation has been, and is currently, subject to 
formal enforcement action. 
 
In light of the above the Food and Safety Team has no confidence in the ability of Mr Olmez to 
effectively uphold the Public Safety licensing objective and must object to this application.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Guy Sharp 
Senior Environmental Health Officer 
Tel. 01225 716682  

Email. guy.sharp@wiltshire.gov.uk 

 


